Mr. V. E. Temple, Superintendent of Schools, Fouke, Arkansas.

Dear Superintendent Temple:

Mr. Dwight Keith, the editor of Southern Coach and Athlete, has sent me your letter asking for information regarding my text, "Better Basketball".

I am happy to know of your interest in this book. If you have not already purchased a copy, and should desire an autographed copy I will be happy to send it to you postpaid on receipt of your check or money order for \$4.00. The book may also be purchased from the McGraw-Hill Publishing Company, of New York City, or from many of the sporting goods firms and book stores.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH